National Farmers’

FEDERATION

21 December 2009

Dr Ian Holland

Committee Secretary

Senate Standing Committee on Environment,
Communications & the Arts

PO Box 6100

Parliament House

Canberra ACT 2600

Dear Dr Holland

Further to the NFF’s evidence given to the Committee on 3 December 2009, the NFF
undertook to provide further information in relation to Cubbie Station water licences.

The NFF would like to draw the Committee’s attention to the Cubby Group website
(http://www.cubbie.com.au/) to ascertain details the Cubbie Group water rights issued by the
Queensland Government from the Balonne, Balonne Minor and Culgoa Rivers.

The Senate Committee should note that the website does not indicate that the Cubbie Group
holds (or will hold) licences on the Warrego and Paroo Rivers.

NFF would like to draw the Committee’s attention to the Queensland Farmers’ Federation
submission, particularly section (a), for further information on Queensland water rights and

entitlements.

Yours sincerely

DEBORAH KERR
Manager — Natural Resource Management
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